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Join team CCOR this year for the
BCCR ‘/ink Ribbon Walk & Run

When: Mother's Day, May 12th at 9am
Where: Genesee Valley Park

For more information, visit bcer.org/pink-ribbon-walk-run or call Marie
at 844.546.1600. Be sure to link your registration or fundraising page to CCOR.

Breast Cancer Coalition of Rochester

Payroll Changes:

Starting 4/12/19, CCOR will be changing to weekly payroll, with pay day on Fridays.

All field staff PCA timesheets are still due on Saturdays. CDPAP Attendant timesheets are still due on Sundays
Miss a deadline and get paid in the next week’s payroll. Questions?? Contact the Finance Department.

Website: CCORhome.com | Phone: 844.5461600



Holiday Closures

CCOR offices will be closed on
o Friday, April 19 for Good Friday and
Monday, May 27 for Memorial Day.

Welcome to...

+ Wayne Frey, Compliance Auditor/QA Assistant
- Janelle Thomas, Recruiter

Congratulations to the following
on their new positions:

« Laura Bernfield, Marketing Specialist
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+ Colleen Boice, Health Homes Care Management Supervisor
+ Molly Dillon, QA Manager
+ Soly Flores, CDPAP Administrative Assistant
+ Kristina King, Accounts Receivable Specialist
- Andre Lopez, Staffing Manager
o. « Kristina Raffa, Director of HR .o,
« Lecia Rivas, Payroll Assistant
+ Zak Wallace, Client Support Specialist

Locnester Polar Plunge!

Since starting Donate for Denim in October 2018, we have
supported causes that are important to CCOR...from why
CCOR was started, to honoring our clients and supporting
what is important to our CCOR family. We are happy to
announce that Donate for Denim will run all year! If there
is a cause or charity that you think Donate for Denim should

support, please contact Marie Candelora.

Donate for Denimrecan:

October 2018: Breast Cancer Coalition of Rochester $190
November 2018: Wounded Warrior Project $223.84
December 2018: Salvation Army $219
January 2019: Polar Plunge to benefit the Special Olympics $237.51
February 2019: American Heart Association $193.15
March 2019: Go Blue! For Brain Injury-Brain Injury Association of NYS $197

National
Stroke
Association

Genesee River
Watch

Our January Donate for Denim collection went to the Polar Plunge to benefit the Special Olympics. Brenda

Frankenberger, long-time PCA at CCOR, has participated in the Polar Plunge for several years. CCOR was there

to support her Home Care Heroes team on February 10, 2019. Not only did we raise $237.51 through Donate

for Denim, the Home Care Heroes team
raised over $1,100 in total for the Polar
Plunge! The CCOR family didn’t just
support financially, they plunged with
Brenda. Thanks to all who donated,
plunged and supported Home Care Heroes.

STAFF
APPRECIATION BREAKFAST

Friday, May 31
9:00am - 11:00am

At your nearest CCOR office
If you have questions, call Marie at 844.546.1600 ext. 133

Safety Corner

By: Sandy Lyons-Jackson

Happy Spring, everyone! We had a long winter and I want to thank
everyone who participated in our Slip and Fall Prevention Program.
The Safety Committee worked hard handing out bottles filled with
kitty litter. We hope that helped you all during our slippery wintery
days. Please let us know when you stop by the office if you used

the kitty litter and if you found it helpful.

I know we are all looking forward to going outside and enjoying the
nice weather. Remember to stretch before you begin any heavy-duty
activities such as yard work or outdoor weekend activities. It is so
important to stretch before and after these activities to protect our

joints, muscles, and back.

If you haven't heard about our Distracted Driving Program, please
feel free to ask someone in the office. Our goal is for employees not
to speak or text on their cell phones when driving, even if using a
hands-free device. Please focus on your safety and the safety of your

family and others on the road.

We are striving to encourage safety at work and at home. Have a safe

Spring and enjoy the outside.

Interested in joining the Safety Committee to help with their initiatives?

The committee meets about 6 times a year and has a couple of openings.

Contact Sandy Lyons-Jackson at 585-546-1600 for more information.



AIDE

of the Month

Shaquita Walker

January 2019

Shaquita is a real people person who is outgoing and respectful.
She is a single mom of 3 and likes to help others. Her client
said that Shaquita is great and always makes her laugh. This is
just one of the reasons she is our January Aide of the Month.
Thanks for all your hard work, Shaquita, we appreciate you!

Alisa Goings
March 2019

Congratulations to Alisa, our
March Aide of the Month! Alisa
is caring, imaginative and loves

Latanza Marshall
February 2019

Latanza is a mother of two and a natural
healer. She has been a caregiver since she giving joy to others. She wants
was 18 years old and we are so lucky to
have her! Latanza is upbeat, caring and
dedicated. She stated, "in order to do this

job, you have to love caring for others."

prospective employees to know
they should be coming in ready
to work as part of a team.
Thanks for being a part of the
Congratulations, Latanza, and keep up the CCOR family, Alisa!

amazing work.

Stay up to date on all of our latest

| news, events, and more!
WeYec?)'uld Go to CCORhome.com or b
Bl b potentially receive visit our Facebook page!
T $500 forus AND CCOR- Companion Care of Rochester
referral BONUS the referre<|j
program? employee!

Our HIPAA officer is Molly Dillon!

HIPAA violations &
FRAUD must be reported

Anonymous Hotline
585.546.1219

Call the office or pick up a bonus program flier for more information.



